
SJU/Exam/7/24-25

NOTICE

12-8-2024

Important Notice for Undergraduate Candidates (Except B.Voc) with
Registration Numbers starting with 21 and below (Passed-out Students)

If you have not yet submitted your additional credits certificate, please do so by
August 23rd, 2024. Failure to submit the certificate by this date will incur a fine
of Rs 500/- per certificate, which will be accepted until September 13th, 2024.

Please note that after September 13th, 2024, additional credits will only be
accepted during the even semester examination in April/May 2025. Don't miss
this opportunity to submit your certificates on time and avoid any late fees.

Mr.Cyril Antony is the coordinator for the additional credits. Please contact him

for any clarifications in this regard (cyril@sjc.ac.in)
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